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TODAY IS An “A” DAY 

 
 
Attention all 7th graders who signed up for laser tag and bumper cars…You will be 
receiving your tickets this morning. On the ticket it tells you which team number you are on. 
When we arrive at the bowling alley, please listen for the announcements to know when it’s your 
turn to play. Only students who received tickets will be able to play so be sure to hold onto them 
and keep them somewhere safe. No additional bumper cars and laser tag tickets can be bought 
at this time. 
 
Red 8 Students…locker clean out takes place 1st period AFTER announcements! 
 
A Message from the Library…Do you still have a Library book? Do you still owe a fine for a 
lost or damaged book? You know what to do. Take care of your responsibilities. Bring your book 
or the payment during finals. We hope you have a wonderful summer. Keep reading! 
 

Have a GREAT summer!!!! 


